4.12 (b)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Unfair property tax increase- Winona

From: Deborah Ecklund

Sent: May 20, 2021 1:04 PM

To: DL - Council Only <dlcouncilonly@hamilton.ca>
Cc: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Unfair property tax increase- Winona

Good afternoon,

I'm writing to voice my objection and utter disbelief with the proposed property tax hike for the Winona area. This is
grossly unfair. Please fix the fire taxation boundary mapping before you raise our taxes by 6.8%!

Also, despite Hamilton already having high taxes, our Winona community is largely ignored...l definitely don't see our tax
dollars hard at work considering we can't even get proper sidewalks installed or roads repaired. Please reconsider this
unfair tax hike.

Sincerely,

Deborah



